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Comments: My comments on the Forest Service's Rangeland Management Directives are as follows: I feel

threatened or species in peril need to have priority over grazing. Also, this proposal is from the former

administration and, in my opinion, increased grazing will directly impact the climate as well as our fight to

maintain biodiversity in our ecosystems. Thank you.


